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Hi AEC

I made a suggestion that Bundeena, Engadine, Heathcote, Helensburgh, Stanwell Park,
Stanwell Tops, Clifton and Coledale all be in the same seat. If that seat is Cunningham or
Hughes I don't mind.

I agree with the proposals in Suggestion 48, Suggestion 43, Suggestion 25 that also proposes
putting these types of suburbs together.

Ease of travel and communication is important for organising seats. These suburbs all share
access to the Princes Highway and the Illawarra train line and so are able to travel and
communicate easily. 

These suburbs are a natural and pre-existing community and Suggestion 48, Suggestion 43,
Suggestion 25 all accurately identify this fact. These suburbs all share the Royal National Park
including by volunteering and visiting its beaches. 

Thanks
Rose
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